
 
 

 
 

 
 
4th February 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear parent/carer, 
 

You will be relieved to hear that there is a lot less to tell you this week! The link 
below is to be found on the Department for Education website and provides 
guidance on how to support your child in remote education: 
 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/supporting-your-childrens-education-during-
coronavirus-covid-19?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=govuk-
notifications&utm_source=93574ea8-d560-4b8f-8b16-
67f5d71ef7ff&utm_content=immediately 

 

Please click here to see an infographic about free help if you are isolating. 
 

Parents of year 11 students please click here. 
 

Kind regards, 
 
Ian Wilson 
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